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​​             Product Change Notification 
 

 

 

Product Change Notification Number: PN-00001 ​ ​                  Effective Date: 02/03/2025 

 

Title: Utilization of Torx Security Screw for Wireless Pin Devices  

 

 

Product(s) Impacted: Subeca Wireless Pin 
 

Reason(s) for Change: Material Upgrade 
 

Changes Overview:  
We have switched to a Tamper-Resistant Button Head Torx Screws, commonly used in publicly 

accessible applications to reduce/prevent unauthorized removal or tampering.  
 

What does this mean for you? 
●​ The change does not require action for any of your installed population.  

●​ The new design maintains compatibility with existing meter models, but you will need to 

use a T25 Torx security bit or driver for register change outs with the new adapter.  

●​ Should you require any assistance with the new version or have any questions, our 

customer support team is available to assist.  

 

We appreciate your continued trust and support. Please don’t hesitate to reach out to us if you 

have any concerns or need further clarification. Thank you for choosing our products!  
 

PN-00001​ ​ ​ ​ Contact: support@subeca.com   
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